A clean up at Glasgow hall

A top to bottom clean up
of the Glasgow Community
Hall was one of the items for
the Glasgow Institute
members.

The hall built in 1916 was
at one time the site of many
wedding receptions, com-
munity parties, card parties,
school and institute concerts.
As new and modern facilities
were built in neighboring
towns the hall saw little
activity for a number of
years.

Recently the use of the hall
has been revived as members
of the community have
begun to again take an in-
terest. It has been the site of
young people’s parties,
bridal showers, band
practices and dances.

The Institute decided to
establish a fund to be used
for improvements to the hall
with the first contribution
coming from the proceeds of
an auction sale catered to by
institute members.

In  September, Institute
members gathered at the hall
scrubbed walls, ceiling and
floors, then held a pot luck
supper with a capacity crowd
enjoying the home cooked
food. Following supper a
sing song was held, a skit and
a monologue presented by
institute members. A suitcase
relay with all present par-
ticipating concluded the
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Glasgow Community Hall

successful night with the
hope that many more such
evenings would be held.

Special features at the fall
meeting included a
discussion on the Year of the
Institute and the past ac-
complishments of the in-
stitutes; an address on
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teaching English to new
Canadians and tips on saving
money in our daily living.

Members were also guests
at a meeting at White lake.

The Christmas meeting
saw all members participate
in the program with songs,

/uM 95/

skits, contests and readings.
Highlight of the meeting was
the appearance of Santa who
distributed gifts.

the Glasgow institute
members look forward to a
challenging and busy year in
1981 with learning, helping
and socializing.
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